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To our parliamentary leaders,

As a concerned citizen and mother of 4 in Queensland, I want to voice my objection and concern regarding the
 new laws attempting to be passed to allow abortion up to full term. This is not women's healthcare as
 healthcare implies that abortions aid and benefit the mother, whereas research shows abortion only increases a
 women's health problems and mental health issues, as well as killing a baby in the process.

I hope that my email will be taken into consideration and be understood as an important voice among many
 voices in our community.

Thank you,

Marisa Moloney
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